

Mailchimp Template Test - "June 2023"

1 message

trevorford435@gmail.com <trevorford435@gmail.com>

Reply-To: trevorford435@gmail.com
To: trevorford435@gmail.com

Thu, Jun 15, 2023 at 11:02 AM





St.Lawrence Community Centre where we have moved for our monthly meetings. Our last talk was very well received and members were appreciative of the arrangements. We are still working to improve those and there will be tables set out for refreshments and socialising after the next talk. Thanks to those many members who helped stack chairs at the end. Some volunteers would still be appreciated for setting out chairs about 1.15 before the meeting.

The talk on June 15th will be delivered by Pauline Martindale, "Behind Closed Doors, the life of a prison warden".

NB The talk in **July will be on the 13th** (i.e. the 2nd Thursday) to fit in with the church.

New Members Tea Party Monday 12th June

It's not too late to "book" your place if you have joined us in the last 6 months or are a Group Leader. Please let me know trevorford435@gmail.com if you wish to come.

Invitation attached.

New on the Website this month:-

- Book Reading: Reviews of "A Single Thread" *& "The Little Coffee Shop..."
- Freedom Pass : Report & Photos : High Barnet, April
- Handcrafted Cards : a couple of new copies
- Local History 3: Report & Photos: Trinity Buoy Wharf, May
- Parks & Gardens: Photos Dulwich Park, April
- Ramblers 2 : Report & Photos : Thames Path, April
- Ramblers 3 : Report & Photos : Shooters Hill, May

National u3a News

For Latest National Newsletter express, including a podcast click on the <u>link</u>

Copyright © Sidcup u3a 2023 All rights reserved.

Our mailing address is: trevorford435@gmail.com

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.